
 
 

 
NOVEMBER 15, 2013 
VOLUME 12, NUMBER 3 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

You are receiving this e-mail as 
an opt-in subscriber to the Port 
Authority’s e-newsletter.  Thank 
you for your subscription.  To 
unsubscribe, e-mail ontarget-
request@coatc.com with 
“unsubscribe” in the subject 
line. 
 

“Willkommen in der Mitte, xperion” 
It’s now official.  The newest building on the Aerospace Center 
campus is being built for xperion Energy and Environment, a 
German manufacturer part of Avanco Group.  A welcome 
ceremony held on the campus yesterday served as a welcome.  
“Willkommen in der Mitte” is translated to mean “Welcome to the 
Center.” 

 

 

“Public-private partnerships work and the Aerospace Center 
campus is a shining example of that,” said Port Authority CEO Rick 
Platt in welcoming xperion.  “Our customers know.  We don’t go 
away after the building is occupied.  Your success is our success.”  

GO TO:   Facebook Page   

Clips:  Aerospace Center in The News 
Here’s the line-up of news clips from the xperion announcement 
ceremony yesterday on the Aerospace Center campus. 

GO TO:   YouTube Video 

GO TO:   NewarkAdvocate.com 

GO TO:   Columbus Business First 

GO TO:   WNKO News 

GO TO:   Twitter Post From @MaryTaylorOH 

GO TO:   NBC 4   

GO TO:   Ohio Public Radio 

 

Avanco Group representatives are joined by Lt. Gov. 
Mary Taylor and Heath Mayor Mark Johns in turning dirt 


